


Hello! 
The year has started well with routines and procedures getting in place. 
Here are a few items to keep in mind:
1. Homework – should be 20 minutes each night. See this teacher webpage for extra reading resources. Home reading/spelling program with start soon as well as math facts program.
Practice each night – what is sent home is what they really need to know.
Look through your child’s work to see if there is any incomplete work that needs to be finished at home. 
Please monitor your child’s work for neatness and accuracy We are trying to ensure that students are forming letters and numbers correctly. The more they practice at home the more we can move forward.
Send the folder to school on Friday.

My teacher page is a great place for seeing what we have been learning with games, activities and songs that go along with our outcomes. I will post pics of their artwork as well.

     Gym is on Monday and Wednesday  (good to dress in layers)
Music is on Friday

2. EA in our room is Mrs. Hare

3. If you email me during the workday, please cc the office as I cannot always check my email during the day/or I may be out for the day.



